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Vancouver, B.C • 17th March,1923.
The Manager

Bank of Montreal,
Victoria, B.C.

Bear Sir:
Staff - Arthur Little - .Resigned.

With reference to your letter of 2nd instant, we are 
now informed by mead Office that the staff of the Bank in the West 
at present is complete, and, as the result of the merging of our 
Branches at duplicating points and the possible closing of certain 
unprofitable offices from time to time, the Bank uoes not anticipate 
requiring to increase the staff# However, if conditions change at 
a later date warranting Mr. little's reinstatement-, we shall be glad 
to give his claims consideration, and his name will be Kept before 
us.

ïouts faithfully,

(^Signed.) . H. Hogg,
Superintend ent.


